
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Re-scheduled business meeting of May 13, 2020 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 

 

In attendance via Zoom were Treasurer Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita Wilkinson, Director 

Susan Acosta, and Paul Hives. 

 

Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the April meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 

carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report:  

Total Deposits for April: $123.00 Expenses $270.20. Bank balance as of 4/30/2020: 

$15,869.71. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried.  

3. Mulch and excavation: Maureen contacted a few tree trimmers and two large loads of 

mulch have been delivered. Steve is on standby for spreading it once we have enough 

material. 

4. Mosquito control: No news. Maureen will reach out to other companies (Terminix, 

Orkin, etc.) for quotes. 

5. Parking permits: Rita will contact Anne regarding lamination of prepared hangers. 

6. Maureen will call Public Works to arrange for pick up of large trash items (old pools, 

wheel barrow, chairs, etc.) 

7. Cooling/wading pools: Maureen will purchase one small pool with an option to buy 

another if it seems adequate. 

New Business:  

1. Leaking faucet/hydrant: the faucet the city installed last fall is leaking and cannot be 

adjusted by us. Public Works has been contacted and the faucet has been shut off but not 

fixed yet. Susan will contact Public Works to learn the status and encourage repair.  

2. Lower Gazebo: needs to be pressure washed, painted and have some steps built to the 

entrance. Paul has agreed to pressure wash once a long hose has been acquired. Then we 

will look into building proper steps into it. Maureen will try to contact our previous 

painter to proceed when ready.  

Meeting Adjourned at 7:46 pm. 

 


